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The Annual DVIA Santa Run is Here!!!

DVIA Santa Run, Saturday, December 16,2023

An antique Fire Truck from the Fire Museum

Please note the stop signs are placed Saturday Morning
and the Fire Truck stops for a period of time with each group of children.
Santa will be greeting each child at every stop; thus the times listed are estimated;

2:15 pm Greenridge Road and Belmore Road
2:20 pm Ridgefield Road and Longbrook Road
2:25 pm Tenbury Road and Longbrook Road
2:30 pm Meadowvale Road and Rothwell Road
2:35 pm Ridgefield Road and Strathdon Way
2:40 pm Felton Road and Longford Road

2:45 pm Felton Road and Doragen Court

2:50 pm in Front of Hampton Elementary School

These times are estimates. If there are no children at stops,
we continue to next stop; if there is a group,
Santa visits and takes photos with every child who wants
their photo taken and each child receives a candy cane.

Please listen for the fire truck bell and look
for the Santa Stop sign at a corner near you

Ellen Birkenthal, DVIA President
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